
Post Virtual-Experience Activities 

Voting Sacraments into the Invitation to Mission Process 
 

• We conducted the post Weekend meeting on Zoom after all of the attendees 
had 'left' following the completion of the closing Liturgy.  We reviewed the 
criteria for eligibility and prayed, invoking the Holy Spirit. 

 
• We discussed options for voting and chose to simply text our ballot to the 

presenting priest.  A Thumbs Up was a Yes vote on the entire slate.  Texting 
the Sacrament's name was a 'No' vote for that Sacrament only. 

 
 
Sharing in the Dream Contributions 
 

• This portion of the Experience could not be completed until after all of the 
Donation envelopes were returned in the mail.  We asked the attendees to 
mail them on Monday following the Experience.  We sent a reminder mid 
week via email.  

 
• We reconvened on Zoom the Sunday following the Experience and spent 

some time catching up and sharing the blessings of our week.  We then 
prayed and opened the envelopes as we would on any in person Experience, 
reading off and recording the donations. 

 
• We did not have 100% return on the donation envelopes.  We received 6 out 

of 8 envelopes in the mail. (We unfortunately did not expect to receive an 
envelope from one Sacrament in attendance and the other was an elderly 
couple who may have not understood the directions.)  During an in-person 
Experience we typically receive at least one empty envelope in the basket at 
the end of the weekend.  We counted the missing envelope as simply an 
'empty' envelope and did not pursue it, especially in the current economic 
climate. 

 
• Again, Notes from R9 Virtual Experience --  

o Total cost -- $1241.70 
o Cost per couple -- $155.21  
o Experience donations including Application Fees -- $2652.00 


